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Mary Matha arts & science college

Mary Matha Arts & Science College has been adjudged the

Runner-up by Kannur University for the Jimmy George memorial ever

rolling trophy and cash award in the Men's category of Sports and

Games. The Vice-chancellor ceremoniously gave away the award on

July 3, 2018. International Yoga Day was celebrated on 21 June and a

mass Yoga practice session involving the students and staff was

organized in the morning.

The schedule for admission to the UG Programmes of  Kannur

University has been revised to extend the process of admission till 31

July 2018. The whole process will come to an end after the college

level spot admissions scheduled on 24 and 25 July 2018. A combined

meeting of  the Freshers and their parents along with an orientation

programme will take place after the admissions as part of the induction

of the new students.

Sri Joseph Chandy,  a US based philanthropist, visited the college

in connection with his regular scholarship distribution programme.

Representatives from other schools and colleges received the

scholarship cheques from him at the function. Ms Sharon Rose has

joined the permanent Faculty of  the college in the Department of

English as an Assistant Professor. The college is soon expected to get

back to normal after so many unexpected holidays consequent on the

Monsoon fury this year.
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